“My top priority in Congress is to turn our economy around and get Nevadans back to work.  It is disappointing that Washoe County is at risk of losing additional jobs as a result of federal actions.  I supported the House passed bill to fund our military and will monitor the House and Senate conference agreement closely,” said Heller.   
